
Church Reconciliation Follow-Up 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you in good spirits. We are writing to follow up on our recent 

reconciliation meeting held on [insert date of meeting]. It was a blessing to witness the spirit of 

fellowship and understanding among our congregation. 

As we discussed, our goal is to strengthen our relationships within the church community and to 

enhance our collective spiritual journey. We encourage you to share any thoughts or feelings that 

may have emerged since our meeting. 

Please feel free to reach out to us if you have any concerns or need further support as you 

continue on this path of reconciliation. Our doors are always open for prayer and guidance. 

Thank you for your commitment to unity and healing in our church family. 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


